UMD NEWS SERVICE Ra 4-8801 Ext. 210 Nov. 3, 1961

DULUTH. . . "What's New for Rural Education in the 1960s" will be discussed by William Ellena, Washington D. C., at the dinner meeting of the Northeast Minnesota Rural Education Association at 6:30 p.m. Monday (Nov. 6) at the Arnold Community School.

Ellena is assistant executive secretary for the American Association of School Administrators, National Education Association. He received his B.S. and M.A. degrees at UMD.

Up to 100 persons are expected to attend the 6:30 p.m. smor-gasbord, according to Clarence Beck, principal at Arnold School, who is taking reservations. Beck urged school board members, government officials and all interested groups to attend the Monday night meeting.

Beck emphasized the talk by Ellena at 7:30 p.m. is open to the public.